
From: Cox, Christopher
To: Veronica Hernandez UTBllg; Flores Jr, Mike
Cc: Customer Srvc Box; Kim Turner; Michael Cassata; publicworksdirector; Munoz, John
Subject: Re: [Universal City] FW: NEW RESIDENT ORCHARD PARK
Date: Monday, August 16, 2021 10:55:08 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Mike/John:

Please see email below from Veronica with Universal City.

May we please get some assistance communicating with the cart delivery teams. Orchard Park
resident is still waiting for carts.

Christopher M. Cox
Manager, Public Sector Solutions
SATX & RGV District Areas
ccox6@wm.com

Waste Management
1777 NE Loop 410, Ste 1001
San Antonio, TX  78217
Cell 210 772 6074

On Aug 16, 2021, at 10:18 AM, Veronica Hernandez UTBllg
<utilitybilling@uctx.gov> wrote:

Recycling is a good thing. Please recycle any printed emails.


